
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

COMMUNITY ANNOUNCEMENT 

Corona Virus (COVID-19)  
 
 

 

Waheguru Ji Ka Khalsa Waheguru Ji Ki Fateh 

 

Dear Sadh Sangat Jee,  

 

Given the current circumstances and restrictions surrounding COVID-19 in 

Adelaide and in the interest of health and safety, effective 6pm Tuesday 20 July 

2021: 

  

• The Gurudwara Sahib Glen Osmond is closed till further notice. 

• Punjabi School classes or any other classes or events cannot be held on the 

Gurudwara Sahib premises. 

  

Updates will be available on 

https://www.facebook.com/GurdwaraSahibGlenOsmond and website 

http://sikhssa.org.au/ 

 

 

Please keep safe, any queries email secretary@sikhssa.org.au 

 

The Management Committee thanks you for your cooperation and understanding in 

these times. 

 

 

Waheguru Ji Ka Khalsa Waheguru Ji Ki Fateh 

 

Management Committee  

Glen Osmond Gurdwara Sahib 

Sikh Society of SA Inc 

20 July 2021 

10 Mount Barker Road 

Glen Osmond 

South Australia 5064 

  

Sikh Society of South Australia Inc 

https://www.facebook.com/GurdwaraSahibGlenOsmond
http://sikhssa.org.au/
mailto:secretary@sikhssa.org.au

